
Jackson HS Information Technology Pathway 
 

Estimated/final completion date August 2024 
 
Description: This project includes the conversion of two general ed classrooms and 
associated equipment for the creation of a new STEM career pathway program.  
 
Updates:  
December 5, 2022:  The planning team continues to meet regularly to design an 
information and technology pathway program. 
 
October 25, 2022:  The planning team, made up of employees from LITS, CTE, and 
Facilities, has visited Bellevue and Newport High Schools to review a communication 
CTE program and a high-end information and technology CTE program at these 
respective schools. The planning team continues to meet regularly to design an 
information and technology pathway program. 
 


